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I support SB 210 because it will help ensure honest elections in the state of Oregon. 

Voters are well aware of the dangers of voting by mail and possible fraudulent 

activities by malevolent persons. Voters want fair and honest elections to ensure the 

integrity of our elected representatives locally, statewide, and nationally. Authorized 

voter identification is essential. Support SB 210. 


